Town of Tisbury FY 2023 Tax Rate Classification Hearing Notice

The Tisbury Select Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, December 7, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. to
discuss the classification of the tax rate and the allocation of local property classes for FY2023. Due to
ongoing efforts to prevent spread of covid-19 this hearing will be held remotely via Zoom platform. The
Public can attend and participate in the hearing by joining scheduled Zoom meeting
https://usO6web.zoom.us/j/81320328853 Meeting ID: 813 2032 8853 Passcode: 241793 One tap mobile
+16468769923,98649271657# US

Taxpayers are invited to present their views by submitting written comments if unable to attend the
hearing. Letters should be addressed to the Tisbury Select Board, P.O. Box 1239, Vineyard Haven, MA,
02568 or via email to edefoe@tisburyma.gov.



